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          Dates to Remember 

 

 
 

THURSDAY 8th AUGUST 2013  
General Meeting: 
7.30pm @ Panthers Sports Club 
MY 2 PHOTOS: TBA 
JUDGE: Paul Robson 
PRESENTER: TBA  

____________ 
 

10th &/or 11th AUGUST 2013 
PAATSCH CHALLENGE outing. 
Winton Speedway Benalla. Meet 9am 
at the kiosk Winton. 

____________ 
 

THURSDAY 22nd AUGUST 2013 
Committee Meeting: 7pm at venue 
TBA. 

____________ 
 

THURSDAY 12th SEPTEMBER 
2013  

General Meeting:  
7.30pm Panthers Sports Club 
MY 2 PHOTOS: TBA 
PRESENTER: TBA 
JUDGE:  TBA 

____________ 
 

  
Lavington Library Display  

A big thank you to all of the members who submitted photos for this 
project. I have not been able to view the whole presentation, but 
WACC members photos are used  
 

Diamond Jubilee Souvenir  Mug 
A limited edition souvenir mug is now available for purchase. At only 
$10 each, they are a bargain. Only a few left so be quick if you want 
one.  
 

Paatsch Challenge Shield Outing for 2013 
Saturday and/or Sunday 10/11 of August at Winton Raceway. 
Benalla Camera Club as the host club this year has thrown out the 
challenge set the dates. Meet at the Kiosk starting from 9.00am. 
This weekend also coincides with two of their Exhibitions at two 
different locations, so if you want to make a weekend of it you could 
visit these on the Saturday or Sunday. 
Benalla has many great shooting (photography) locations, so there is 
plenty to do. 
See our website for further details. 
 
For those who are entering EDIs for the competition, BCC have set the 
following sizes: 
1400 pixels on the largest side (portrait or landscape), max file size 
1.5Mb and 72dpi   in SRGB colour. 
i.e. 1400 wide for a landscape, 1400 high for a portrait or 1400 on 
whatever is the longest side. 
David would like everyone to email 3 of their best images from the 
shoot ASAP to   davidtwillis@bigpond.com 

Entry fee at Winton is $25 Saturday & $30 Sunday  
 

Mini Auction July Meeting 
All of the gear sold and $50 was raised for the club due to this kind 
donation of equipment.  
 
 
 
 

Attendance Book. 
Please sign the attendance book 

for insurance purposes. 
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Wanted - Presenters for 2014 
Do you know somebody that would make a good 
presenter? If you do, or would like to be a presenter 
yourself, please contact a committee member and book a 
spot on the calendar. 
 

NEGV Meeting 14th September 
The September NEGV meeting is scheduled to be held 
at Violet Town Community Centre on Saturday 14th 
September. At the time of printing this newsletter, 
however, final details were not available. The NEGV 
apologises for this.  
It is expected that there will be a photo shoot/walkabout 
early followed by the meeting and presentation after 
lunch.  
The Violet Town market is on in the morning and could 
provide photo opportunities. Watch your emails and the 
WACC website for further information. 
 

OUTINGS and WORKSHOPS 2013/2014 
 

On the drawing board: 
1. Getting to Know Your Camera - Bonegilla 
October 20 
3. Towong Cup March 2014 
2. Paddy's River Falls (editors suggestion) 
Any suggestions for further outings or 
workshops should be addressed to the committee 
 
 

NEGV NEWS 
Next Meeting for 2013 September 7 or 14. 
Entries due at our August meeting. 
Competitions will not be graded this year. 
Sections are Colour Print, Monochrome Print and EDI. 
EDI's as per our own competition i.e. 1024px (max w) x 
768px (max h) at 72dpi . 
 

 
 

CLUB EQUIPMENT FOR LOAN 
The Spyder Pro 2 colour calibration unit and the Logan 
matt cutter are available for members to borrow.  
A $20 deposit is required and this will be returned on the 
safe return of the equipment. If one of the club’s team is 
required to calibrate your computer with the Spyder, the 
first calibration will be by donation of $20 to the club. 

OUR SPONSORS: 
 

 

FOR SALE  
SELL, SWAP or TRADE 

1. LENS  Sigma 300mm F2.8 APO EX HSM  Nikon 
Mount  3 filters, Carry Bag and original box. Superb lens 
for wildlife, sports or landscape. EC  $1500 
2. TRIPOD Manfrotto 055 with Manfrotto 460 Head  
Giotto carry bag. As new $350 
Please contact  Richard Townsend 0409 330081 or email 
rtrbl@bigpond.com 
  
 

 

COMPETITION NEWS 
 Entries for Club Competitions 

Size Restrictions 
Please aware of the size restrictions for club (and 
other) competitions. 30 x 40cm, including the matt, 
is the largest size for our club competition and for 
NEGV competitions.  
Also, watch the thickness of your matted entries. 
3mm is the maximum.  
Please put a cardboard backing on your matted prints 
… this will help to protect them from damage. 
 

Competition Entry File Naming Convention 
e.g. Colour Prints, A Grade: 43~Title~CPA 
       EDI, B Grade:                43~Title~EDIB 
 

Club Competitions 
* August - Entries due for 'Open' comp. 
* September - Entries due for the 'Frozen' comp. 
* October - Entries due for 'Open' comp. 
* November - Entries due for 'Fly, Float, Fall' 
comp.  
* December - Entries due for the 'Open' comp. 
 

 

Other Competitions 
 

EXHIBITIONS 
1. 1-31 July - Pfeiffer Wines Photographic 
Exhibition. Distillery Rd Wahgunyah 
www.pfeifferwinesrutherglen.com.au 
2. 25 Oct to 15 Dec 2013 - CSU Photography at the 
Wagga Wagga Art Gallery, in the Links Gallery. 
3. From 12 July - New Lavington Library opening 
exhibition. 
4. From the Earth to the Cosmos at the Albury 
Library Museum. Albury Wodonga Astronomical 
Society. 

Kerry & Leighton Weymouth 
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